
Saturday, March 19th

Monday, March 21st

Tuesday, March 22nd

Tuesday, March 22nd

Tuesday, March 22nd

Thursday, March 24th

Friday, March 25th

Monday, March 28th

Wednesday, March 30th

Thursday, March 31st

Friday, April 1st

April 4th - April 8th

Saturday School (7-10am)

Term 4 Late Work Deadline

EARLY DISMISSAL - Testing

ACT Testing

7th Grade APA Rising Stars (8:30am-12pm)

D3 Re-enrollment Meeting (7-8pm)

End of Term 4

Beginning of Term 5

8th Grade Viva La Fiesta (12:40-3:15pm)

Culinary Prep Training (2-3:30pm)

Spirit Day

NO SCHOOL - Spring Break

Final Date: D3 Re-enrollment Meeting
The required D3 Re-enrollment meetings for parents have already taken place. As a courtesy, we have
added one final date, for any parents that may have missed the previous meetings. This will take place on
Thursday, Mar. 24th @ 7:00 p.m., in the D3 MP Room (on the 3rd floor). If you have not yet attended a
Re-enrollment Meeting this year, please plan to attend on the 24th. A parent or guardian is needed to
attend in order to re-enroll their student(s) for the 2022-2023 school year.
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7th Grade Rising Stars
The 7th Graders will be participating in the Rising Stars Event on March 22nd. The event will run from 9am -
12pm *NOON DISMISSAL. They will be learning about how to be an excellent party guest, with topics like
introductioning someone confidently and how to use a microphone. We hope every student comes and gets
to learn how to behave professionally at any event!

7th - 8th Grade RSVPs Due Soon!
The 7th - 8th grade Culminating Balls are fast approaching. 7th and 8th graders were sent home with a RSVP
card and a Parent Information Sheet on Monday. You and your student should have discussed which date
would be best for them and then your student should have turned in their RSVP card to the Character
Development Office. If they have not, the due date is Monday the 21st! If your student does not turn in
their RSVP card before the end of the day on the 21st, they will forfeit their points and we will choose which
dance they attend. Please talk to your student to confirm they have turned in their RSVP.

9th Grade RSVPs
The 9th La Caille dinner and dance is on its way! This is such a fun and confidence boosting event. The 9th
grade students will be receiving an RSVP. When your student receives this please make sure that you review
it with them that night. Please mark your calendars for Thursday May 12th, 4:30 - 9:30. Also make sure that
you have checked your email & mailing address that is listed on Skyward, we can't wait to see you there!

- Reminders (repeat information from previous newsletter) -

APA Annual District Super Hero Fun Run - New Venue and Time!
Mark your calendars for Saturday, May 7th - 10am at Oquirrh Lake Running Trail, South Jordan UT. Join us
for a 1k or 5K race, food trucks, silent auction, and fm100.3 with Rusty Keys! We welcome and humbly
appreciate VOLUNTEER HELP!  Especially Trail Marshals (PS Trail Marshals will receive a FREE T-SHIRT!)
Volunteer Sign Up.  More details to come…

Parent Volunteer Opportunity
We are needing parent volunteers to assist with our lunch service. This is for 10:15 am - 12:15 pm on
Wednesdays. Please sign-up for the day(s) that you are able to volunteer:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E4CA8AB22A2FDC07-draper
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https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0548A5AD23A5FD0-apasuper1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E4CA8AB22A2FDC07-draper

